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preventive medicine residency and fellowship program evaluation

how can we keep these trained profiessionals honest when far too many of them are bribed by drug companies and toxic chemical companies by free lunches, free vacation trips, etc. to pervert the truth. look at the trouble we had getting medical information on tobacco.

the same is true for drugs and toxic chemical pesticides/herbicides. these profitable companies bribe these professionals to pervert the truth about how deadly these products are.

i oppose this spending because it is new spending of tax dollars and americans are losing their homes due to high taxes. we dont need more non productive federal surveys to exacerbate that situation.

1. not fulfilling any mission at all effectively 2. stop spending the money.  professional medical personnal make lots of money and taking tax dollars from general population where averagewage is $30 k per year is outrageous.

3. cdc has failed entirely in this project since it does not police federal agencies like fda, epa, drug companies or toxic chemical companies all of whom are perverting truth in medicine.  

what can citizens to to prevent preventive medicine specialists from being bought off by drug and chemicals companies to "forget about" all of the unhealthy drugs, chemicals in our foods and in our world. we have 448 toxic chemicals in our bodies these days. preventive medicine and trying to encourage healthy habits CANNOT OVERCOME THAT LOAD.
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